Special Meeting of Selectmen - Pike & Outhuse present.

Hearing scheduled for liquor license of Ralph & Ruth Hascall (New Lincoln Hotel). No opposition and license favorable.

Meeting called to meet with applicants for Building Inspector. Only one, John Brower, appeared, his qualifications discussed and appointment postponed until all three members confirmed the appointment.

Discussion on rubbish which had been dumped on the old Cornish dump. Voted to have Garfield Lane clean up the rubbish and block the road to prevent future use of dump.

Voted to ask Richard Burnell to clean up the park.